
 

 
 
NORTH	REGION	CLAY	PIGEON	SHOOTING	ASSOCIATION	LIMITED	
	
MINUTES	OF	THE	MEETING	HELD	ON	21st	JUNE	2018	AT	THE	MERCURE	WETHERBY	

HOTEL,	WETHERBY	
	

PRESENT:	 T	DEAKIN	 	 	 L	BLACKER	 	 I	AINSLEY	
	 	 P	CHAPLOW	 	 	 R	BLACKER	 	 E	HOLDEN	 	
	 	 C	KITCHEN	 	 	 L	SHANKS	 	 V	POPE	
	 	 P	THOMPSON		 	 T	BENSON	 	 T	HEEKS	
	 	 D	LONG	 	 	 T	LONG	 	 T	BROWN	 	 	 		
 

1. CHAIRMANS	OPENING	REMARKS	
	
The	Chairman	opened	the	meeting	at	1930	hrs	and	thanked	everyone	for	attending.	
	
The	Chairman	then	asked	for	a	minutes	silence	in	remembrance	of		Mr	Paul	Peacock	
who	has	been	killed	in	a	road	accident	on	his	way	home	from	a	shoot.	
	

2. APOLOGIES	FOR	ABSENCE	
	
Apologies	for	absence	were	received	from	I	Edwards	and	J	Holden.	
Mrs	Linda	Grayson	also	resigned	from	the	Committee	due	to	moving	to	a	different	
county.	
	
	
3.	MINUTES	AND	MATTERS	ARISING	FROM	PREVIOUS	MEETING	(26th	April)	
	
The	Committee	read	the	minutes	and	as	everything	was	OK,	a	proposal	by	T	Benson	
and	seconded	by	T	Long	they	were	passed	as	a	true	record.	
	
It	was	noted	that	the	NR	Young	Shots	page	was	doing	really	well.		V	Pope	suggested	
it	be	made	more	widespread	but	the	Committee	agreed	to	leave	it	as	it	was	for	the	
time	being.	
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T	Deakin	suggested	Juniors	could	be	invited	to	a	ground	helped	with	match	funding.		
Apparently	the	CPSA	had	been	left	an	amount	of	money	in	a	will	and	needed	
suggestions	to	how	to	use	it.	
ACTION:	T	DEAKIN	
 
 

4.	TREASURERS	REPORT	
	
There	was	£18332.91p	in	the	Building	Society.		All	levies	were	up	to	date.		DTL/ABT	
teams-	the	expenditure	for	these	teams	was	being	monitored.	
	

5. MANAGEMENT	COMMITTEE	REPORT	
	
Data	Protection	–	any	e-mails	being	sent	out	will	need	the	receivers	permission	to	
do	so.		The	Secretary	asked	the	Committee	if	it	was	OK	to	send	e-mails	to	them!	
They	all	agreed	unanimously.	
	
Day	Passes	for	youngsters	–	someone	from	the	ground	needs	to	go	round	with	them	
(if	unsupervised	or	with	someone	who	isn’t	CPSA	registered).		If	person	with	them	is	
CPSA	registered	it	is	up	to	them	to	supervise	them.	
	
Mr	Ian	Parker	had	been	appointed	the	new	CEO.	
	

6. CORRESPENDENCE	
	
There	was	no	correspondence	to	discuss.	
	

7. ANY	OTHER	BUSINESS	
	
BEVERLEY	
	
A	discussion	took	place	about	the	cancellation	of	the	sporting	shoot	held	at	Beverley	
on	17th	June.		A	letter	would	be	sent	to	Beverley	and	HQ	covering	the	points	of	the	
complaints	and	a	new	date	would	be	arranged.	
	
A	letter	from	T	Deakin	to	PULL	saying	‘due	to	circumstances	beyond	our	control	the	
Committee	apologises	for	any	inconvenience	caused	by	the	shoot	being	cancelled	
and	a	new	date	would	be	arranged.	
	
A	proposal	from	Paul	Chaplow	and	seconded	by	E	Holden	to	scrap	U/T	shoot	this	
year.		Invite	the	new	owners	(if	there	are	any)	to	a	meeting	to	discuss	how	they	
proposed	to	hold	shoots.	
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The	Committee	did	not	feel	desposed	to	support	any	shoots	at	Beverley	for	the	
foreseeable	future.	
	
	
	
There	being	no	other	business	to	discuss	the	Chairman	closed	the	meeting	at							
2140	hrs.	
	
	
	
	
	
L	BLACKER	
20/07/18	


